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An industry expert lecture on AngularJS was organized by the Department of Computer 

Science and Engineering on 31st August 2019. Mr. R. Naveen, Senior Software Engineer, Robert 

Bosc, Bangalore delivered the session. The expert lecture addressed the concepts of AngularJS 

and its applications. III B.Tech CSE students were the target audience for the event. A total of 

60 participants attended the programme. Dr. B Narendra Kumar Rao, Professor and Head, Dept. 

of CSE, SVEC welcomed the resource person. 

 

Outcomes of the event: 

Participants gained knowledge and awareness on AngularJS, applications and latest happenings 

in the software industry. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

       

 

 

 

 

Mr. R.Naveen, Senior Software Engineer, Robert Bosch delivering the session 

 


